
 

 
The past couple of weeks have been 
buzzing with C4 events, from Course 
Fairs to the Annual Open House! 

The Course Fairs at Columbus North and 
Columbus East offered an opportunity 
during the school day for 8th and 9th 
graders from all over the community to 
visit and check out the variety of C4 
programs.  Student Ambassadors from 
each C4 Pathway designed a booth 
display with activities and 
demonstrations for the younger 
students to learn about what their 
pathway has to offer. 

The evening C4 Open House was 
available to anyone in the community 
and surrounding areas. Teachers and 
Student Ambassadors opened their 
classrooms and lab areas to visitors, 
sharing the news about the classes and 
opportunities that C4 offers.   

C4 will connect community resources to provide career education for  
all students while laying the foundation for life-long learning. 

                            www.bcscschools.org/C4                      @ConnectionsC4 
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